
1

AH Committee

From: Betsy Talon <mauistaging@hawaiiantel.net>
Sent: Sunday, June 16, 2019 4:16 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable housing oroject

 
Please accept our no vote for the proposed housing project in the Haniu/Puanoa area.  We have just 
had 87% of our water taken away and the new system has not been proven yet.  The 2 lanes of 
traffic is not adequate to handle the local and visitor traffic even in our slow season.  My teacher 
friends fell like their classrooms are maxed out, and our precious environment has not been given 
the attention it deserves for the demands of the future.  We are not ready to just keep adding homes 
and populations without taking care of these issues Betsy and Joe Talon Sent from my iPhone 


